
 

 

Public Notice 

Vote By Mail Ballots 

 

The Somerset County Board of Elections will be in session on November 5, 2024, 

at 5:00 p.m. to review Vote by Mail Ballots at 20 Grove Street, Somerville, New 

Jersey. The Board will consider any Challenges submitted to a Vote by Mail Ballot 

at that time. 

If any official Challenger (who is a designated Challenger for the Board of 

Elections offices for the November 5, 2024, General Election) wishes to Challenge 

any Vote by Mail Ballot, they must do so not later than 3:00 p.m. on November 1, 

2024. Any Vote by Mail Ballots received by the Board after that time will be 

subject to Challenge until 3:00 p.m. on November 4, 2024.   

Please call the Board of Elections to notify of your intent to Challenge and to 

schedule a time to review the Vote by Mail Ballots of interest. 

Please bring any supporting documentation and be prepared to complete an 

Affidavit for each Challenge submitted. 

Note: It is the sole responsibility of the Commissioners of the Board of 

Elections to review signatures. Any tie among the Commissioners must be 

forwarded to a Superior Court Judge to break the tie. 

 


